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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back! 

A very warm welcome back to all children and families this week. It has been wonderful to see you all and to have such a calm 
start to the summer term.  

Staffing Update 

Kate Agnew — Kate is recovering slowly from a recent illness. While she is beginning to return to school, she is not yet able to 
teach Chestnut class and so Marcia will cover the class for the rest of the school year. We are all very grateful to Marcia for her 

commitment to Chestnut class. 

Jimmy Galvin — After eight years at our school Jimmy has been offered a role with a higher salary and he has decided to move 
on to new challenges. Jimmy’s last day will be Friday 26th April. We all thank Jimmy for his hard work and good humour. I know 

many of you will join me in wishing him well in his new role.  

We are currently recruiting for a temporary Site Services Manager, before making a permanent appointment later in the term.  

Pendarren — Y6 Residential 

Beech class will be leaving for their residential trip on Monday 1st July. Please confirm your child’s attendance with Johnny Chap-
man and make the payment for the trip on ParentPay. Thank you for your support. 

Paris Trip 

Chestnut class will be travelling to Paris on Thursday 23rd May 2024. Please make sure your child has a valid passport and make 
payment for the trip on ParentPay. I will be holding a briefing meeting for parents/carers at 9am on Friday 3rd May in the staf-

froom.  

School Disco 

The Friends of Kentish Town are organising a school disco next Friday after school. Please email the Friends for more details: 
friendsofkts@gmail.com, talk to class reps or see the posters around our school for more details.  
 
 
Class Letters 

Next week class teachers will be sending you a letter with details of the curriculum for the summer term. You can also see more 

details of our school curriculum on our website: www.kentishtown.camden.sch.uk. Details of key dates for the summer term are 
also listed on the calendar section of our website.  

Community Breakfast 

We will be running Community Breakfast on Wednesday and Friday mornings. As you know, all children and parents/carers are 
invited to come in and share a free breakfast together. We are grateful for the support of Kentish Town Community Centre which 

enables us to offer the breakfast free to families.  

And finally…  

Wishing you all a very happy and productive summer term.  

 
 
Best wishes, 

 
James Humphries - Headteacher 
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